From: staylor431@aol.com

Subject: Re: Brown University Interviews

Date: April 27, 2010 8:21:27 AM EDT

To:

Cc: Elizabeth Taylor@Brown.edu

Elaine - I have given Elizabeth (Beth) your addresses and she will get in touch with you, or vice versa. She is wonderful and you will like her. For me, at least there is an outlet and I feel so much better having met her and knowing there is a set of ears for the ages. Her e-mail is on the copy above. I would recommend meeting her in person. We spent 5 hours going over my stuff and I was just getting cranked up . Andy Billipp called me and talked for an hour after going to VietNam. He and his brothers went to ChuLai, worked their way up to PhuBai, Hue, Quang Tri then out by the Rockpile, Vandegriff and KheSanh before crossing the border and into Laos. It was quite a boondoogle but they found the village and spent a day there. Went tout to the site and had a ceremony. Said it was the greatest experience of their lives. Andy and I were Partners at Trammell Crow and amazingly he flew A-4's in the Marine Corps also. John French (Harvard NROTC and F-4 pilot) married a Wellsley girl named Elaine and also was at Trammell Crow. You may remember them from Basic School and flight training. Andy came down to Pensacola on spring break and stayed with us when we roomed with Norm, at 714 Aeriola on the beach. He said he was so impressed by the quantity, quality of the women we associated with and the volume of alcohol that we consumed that he decided to give the Marine Corps a try also. I just got the report back from several Basic Schoolers John Astle, Bill Sheridan and Roger Hunt who also roomed with us on the beach. Another of the roommates who floated through was Dick Morin of Holy Cross (same as Sheridan and Hunt) who went MIA in an F-4 in Laos. Good luck and stay in touch. PS. Give me your address and tell Carol Crockett Pigott that Elizabeth want to talk to her as well. DAvid

----Original Message----

From: Elaine Davis
To: staylor431@aol.com

Sent: Tue, Apr 27, 2010 2:19 am

Subject: Re: Brown University Interviews

Hi David,

Great to hear from you. I'm really interested in reading Norm Billipp's recovery file, but please don't mail it to my San Diego address. Ron and I are leaving on Sat., May 1st for our home in Narragansett, R.I. Ron is spending about 10 days, and I'm staying for the month to work on Jerry's case -- I'll have lots of time to read/analyze the file. I try to approach this stuff from an educational perspective -- it really helps me keep it together!

If Elizabeth Taylor would like to talk with me when I'm in R.I., I'd be happy to meet with her and/or do a telephone interview. Jerry was so proud of Brown – those were such great years for both of us. Please feel free to give her my blog site: www.bringingjerryhome.com (I hope you'll login, too.)

I just returned from Vietnam a couple of weeks ago – I'm behind on my blogging, but the next one will be about my visit to an excavation site, outside of Saigon. It was an incredible experience for me. I think we're getting closer to excavating Jerry's crash site.

Warm regards,